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May 9, 2020
Dear Patients, Colleagues, and Friends,
We hope that this message finds you and loved ones well during these difficult times.

While the effect of the coronavirus continues to change, we at Pain Care Specialists of Oregon
are deeply committed to the health and safety of our patients, families, and staff serving our
communities. We are closely monitoring the evolving situation and complying with Oregon and
national health guidance.

As we continue treating new patients and existing patients, we utilize personal protective
equipment and take steps to control the number of people in our clinics in Salem, Corvallis and
Tualatin. We have implemented telemedicine and wellness software applications in order to
maximize chronic pain treatments and minimize physical contact.

We continue to provide minimally invasive procedures and surgeries at our clinics and surgery
center, Oregon Specialists Surgery Center, in order to enhance daily functioning for our patients
with chronic pain. Our double-board certified pain management physicians and anesthesiologists,
Dr. Andrew Oh, Dr. Youngeun Cho, and Dr. Cuong Vu and I, as well as our neurosurgeon,

Dr. Yaw Sarpong, know that, now, more than ever, is the time to keep our chronic pain patients
healthy and away from the emergency room.

Please feel free to contact us directly through our website, email or telephone number with any
questions. We extend our sincere thanks to Pain Care Specialists of Oregon patients, colleagues,
and friends for their ongoing support and understanding during this challenging time.

Warmest regards,
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Poly Chen, MD

President and CEO
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contact@paincareoregon.com



